
Dear Adult Day Professional,
 
We need your assistance to ensure the CDC adds Adult Day Service Centers/Adult Day
Health Centers to the list of priori�es for the COVID-19 vaccine. With thanks to
SarahCare senior staff, we have a dra' le(er for your use and an email contact form
link to send your le(er to the CDC. The le(er can only be 2,000 characters in length,
so any edits you make must adhere to that limit. The highlighted sec�ons should
remain in your letter based on the conversations with the CDC.
 
It is impera�ve that you submit your le(er today if possible to show the CDC that
Adult Day Service Centers are a priority in serving our communities.
 
Click here to access the CDC letter. Here is the link to submit your letter:

​https://www.cdc.gov/cdc-info/ask-cdc.html
 
Thank you for your support and if you have any ques�ons, please contact Lance
Roberts at membereducation@nadsa.org.

See what's happening on our social sites

 ​  ​
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